OUR 100 YEAR CELEBRATION TIPS TO REMEMBER

On Sunday September 28, 2025, the Borough of Stratford will host our 100 Year Celebration. The event will
take place along West Atlantic Avenue, West Vassar Avenue and Vassar Avenue, between Warwick Road
and Atlantic.

Stratford residents are encouraged to walk to the event. Police and Crossing Guards will be posted at crossing
locations on Warwick Road and on Atlantic Avenue.

Those who decide to drive will find handicapped and general parking at the Pope John Paul Il School.
Additional parking will be available at the old Rite Aid Store.

In order o ensure a safe family event for all, we would like to take a moment to remind folks of the following
safety items:

1. Vehicle travel to or from Laurel Mills / Estates to Old Stratford will require motorists to use Laurel Road between the
hours of 9:00am -5:00pm.

2. Consuming or possession of alcoholic beverages, not purchased by an approved festival vendor is prohibited.
3. Dogs, other than bona-fide leashed “service dogs” are not permitted.

4. Bicycle riding, and skateboard scooters are not permitted within the festival grounds. Space will be available to secure these modes of
transportations and may be stowed within the basketball courts along Vassar Avenue.

5. S8elling of goods or wares not authorized by the festival permits

Thank you for taking the time to review this information, and we all look forward to a safe and fun afternoon.



